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This week, we have spent a long time getting to know each other and discussing the 

expectations of year 3. It is wonderful to see how the children have settled so quickly.  

They have been keen to demonstrate their times tables skills, maths knowledge and writing 

skills throughout the week with great enthusiasm! 

Thank you for your support with the postcards.  The children have really enjoyed sharing 

their postcards and seeing all of the interesting activities that everyone has been doing in 

the holidays.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Next Week:  

Monday 10th September will be our project launch – ‘wow’ day: Where will it take you?   

The children are encouraged to come into school on this day dressed in a ‘traditional 

costume’ of a chosen country or colours of the flag from a chosen country (no football kits 

please).       

English: We will be looking closely at the text of ‘Meerkat Mail’.  

Maths: We will be looking at place value and understanding the value of each digit. This 

learning will then be applied to ordering numbers.  

 

 

 

             


